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July 26, 2022 

To: All Licensed Electricity Distributors 
All Licensed Electricity Transmitters 
All Rate-Regulated Natural Gas Distributors 
All Participants in Consultation Process EB-2021-0118 
All Other Interested Parties 

RE: Report of the Framework for Energy Innovation Working Group to the 
Ontario Energy Board – Deadline to Comment Extended 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

The Framework for Energy Innovation Working Group (FEIWG) delivered its Report to 
the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) on June 30, 2022. The OEB issued a letter on 
July 6, 2022 (the July letter) inviting stakeholders to file written comments on the Report 
by August 17, 2022.  

The OEB received three extensions requests to accommodate resourcing availability 
and summer vacations. The OEB wishes to be respectful of stakeholders’ time while 
being mindful of the impact to the overall project timeline. As such, the OEB has 
decided to grant an extension to September 2, 2022. However, the OEB encourages 
stakeholders to file written comments earlier, if possible.  

Filing instructions and cost award information for written comments on the Report are 
set out in the July letter. The FEIWG Report and other materials related to this 
consultation are available at https://engagewithus.oeb.ca/fei.  

Any questions related to this consultation should be directed to FEI@oeb.ca. 

Yours truly, 

 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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